## Simply Assist



Welcome to the first issue of 'Simply Ardler' - our school newspaper telling you what's going on. Everything has been researched and written by the pupils themselves.

Primary 7 had a coffee morning on Friday 2nd of October. There were stalls of cakes, biscuits and tray bakes. There was also a stall of scrunchies made by the very talented Leoni Doig in Primary 7. We had the coffee morning to raise money for Macmillan and ALL money raised will go to this fabulous charity. We would like to thank everyone who came along and to everyone who baked delicious goodies for our coffee morning. We raised a grand total of £422.

Ellie Baird and Kirsten Bradley

## Eco Warriors

The Eco Warriors have been tidying the nursery garden and the school playground.Please help them by putting litter in the bin and recycling anything you can.





## PRIMARY SIX SWIMMING INFORMATION

Since 28th August, Primary 6 have been going to Baldragon Academy for swimming lessons. We have asked Mrs Liddell and Shannon what they think about the swimming lessons. Shannon says "I was in the shallow end and I was practising holding on to the edge of the pool and kicking my legs with the proper technique." Overall she thought it was awesome. Mrs Liddell has said "I have enjoyed seeing how the class enjoyed it and also how people have got on and how they have improved." Kaydee, Alyssa and Kaci